Eric Pugh, Director of Marketing, Fulton Theatre
October 2016
To Whom It May Concern:

I enthusiastically support Matt Alexander’s application for your organization.
As Matt Alexander’s supervisor at the Fulton Theatre, I had the privilege of working with Matt on a daily basis. Matt’s support in the Marketing Department assisted in taking the Fulton to a new level through re-branding initiatives. His willingness to pitch in during crunch time is invaluable. He has the ability to recognize when the department is in need of extra efforts and he does not hesitate to jump in and lend his support. Matt is a team player that would be an asset to any organization.  
During Matt’s tenure at the Fulton, he is always willing to take on new responsibilities; he brings fresh ideas to the table, but is also willing to adapt his ideas to the good of the company. He has a great eye for design, along with a keen ability at data management. Matt has an eagerness to learn and is not afraid to ask questions about strategic decisions.
Do hope you will give Matt’s application consideration. If I can provide any additional information about his work, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kindest regards,
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Eric Pugh 
Director of Marketing
The Fulton Theatre

 

Eric Pugh

51 Oxford Village
Lancaster, PA 17602
330.327.9481 (Cell)

elpugh@gmail.com 
